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Comments



Suggestion

Encourage presenters to explain acronym the first time they 
use them



Response

Will do! 



Suggestion

Encourage presenters to use the first and last names of 
campus colleagues



Response

We have had this feedback before, but it is a good reminder 
and something we fell out of the habit of doing. 



Feedback

Loved the quiz! I know it’s extra work, and a lot of paper just to 
pull one winner of swag, but it’s a great way to reinforce what’s 

covered in the meeting.



Response

We are so glad you liked it! We can absolutely keep doing it.



Suggestion

It would be fun to have a fun social gathering, like a half-day 
retreat. 



Response

Agreed. It would be great. We can consider doing something
like this in the future when our budget situation improves



Send Your Comments and Suggestions!

Financial Services: finsvcs-avp@csus.edu

Or anonymously at:
https://csus.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5nKTgI2eT6kTWvQ



Send Your Comments and Suggestions!



Future BPRT Events

SPRING 2025

Tuesday, February 11th

Tuesday, April 8th

FALL 2025

Thursday, August 14th

Tuesday, October 14th



Contact Us

Financial Services: finsvcs-avp@csus.edu

Gina Curry: curryg@skymail.csus.edu

Jeanne Brewster: brewster@csus.edu


